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When my daughter Alyssa was born, 

my mom came to stay with me 

after three months so I could go 

back to work.  We lived at beach 

in Southern California and almost 

every day my mom would put 

Alyssa in her stroller and load her 

little dog Pretty Baby in the basket on the bottom and 

the three of them would walk into the Village for 

Starbucks.   People got to know them and always 

remarked on how Pretty Baby was so well behaved 

just lying in bottom of the stroller.  She went home to 

Texas once Alyssa was crawling and I felt more 

comfortable with her in day care.  Mom came and 

helped me again when we to Washington DC and 

again, she, Alyssa and Pretty Baby got into the same 

routine of walking to Starbucks.  We were so lucky to 

have my mom in Alyssa’s early years. I could not have 

done it without her.   

 

- SUSAN, Donna’s Daughter 
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Easter Parade 2021  
THANK YOU FOR THE SUPPORT! 

Easter Egg Hunt  

March Birthday Celebrants… Carole, Lou, & Marjorie! 
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              Note from the DON, Kristi Burger   
Many of our residents' medical care has been man-

aged by Nurse Practitioner Jessica Randall, with di-

rect supervision provided by Dr. Siegfried Kreis. As of 

April 1, 2021 Dr. Kreis officially retired after finding a 

physician he could trust to provide the Waco community with a 

high standard care. Our residents will not see a change in care as 

Jessica will continue to follow the residents that have selected her 

as their provider. 

Dr Siegfried Kreis passed away on April 2, 2021, at the age of 62, after a coura-

geous battle with cancer. Sig was a proud alumnus of Baylor Uni-

versity, where he graduated with honors and continued on to 

earn his Master’s in education. He then received his medical de-

gree from The University of Texas Medical School at Houston. He 

committed his life to helping and healing, and touched hundreds 

of lives while on Earth. His commitment to a better world extend-

ed beyond his medical practice, and he was always there to lend 

a helping hand or words of advice for those who needed it. Sig 

was an integral part of the medical community, particularly his work with hospice 

and the nursing homes in the surrounding areas. He committed his life to caring 

for his patients and residents. The relationships he built with staff, from house-

keeping to administrator, was humbling and has produced many lifelong friend-

ships. He encouraged greatness in everyone he met and was a mentor to all who 

worked with him. 

Dr. David A. Brickey, D.O., was born and raised in central Indi-

ana. He entered the United States Air Force after high school. 

He then served as a medic for four years and continued his un-

dergraduate, Medical, and postgraduate medical studies in the 

military. In June of 2000 Dr. Brickey moved to Fort Worth and 

joined the University of North Texas Health Science Center as 

an Associate Professor of Internal Medicine and Pulmonary/

Critical Care Division Chief. In 2004 He and his wife Linda relocated to Waco. Lin-

da practices as an advanced nurse practitioner of Anesthesia at Baylor Scott 

&White Hillcrest. He enjoyed a very successful pulmonary and critical care medi-

cine practice in Waco until transitioning to the care of Hospice and Palliative care 

patients in 2018. He is now active in the Waco and Temple areas serving as the 

Medical Director for several Acute and Long -Term care facilities. Dr. Brickey 

joined the Interim Hospice team in 2019. In addition to his role as an Interim Medi-

cal Director, he serves as a medical resource for the care of patients with end 

stage lung disease.  
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Main: 254/294-8672 

Fax: 254/294-8655 

www.arborhouseliving.com 

At Arbor House Assisted Living Waco, our 

personalized services are designed for those 

who desire the finer things in life. Since we 

believe life improves with age, we have created 

special services and carefree environment that 

promotes independence and dignity without all 

of the concerns associated with maintaining a 

home. The array of fine services we offer reflect 

our goal of enhancing quality of life for our 

residents. Most importantly, our services are 

delivered with respect and sensitivity. We 

understand that individual needs vary, so our 

personalized services are tailored to meet the 

specific needs of each resident. Whether it be a hobby, exercise, or leisure, we offer our 

residents the opportunity to pursue individual desires. Arbor House offers a choice of 

private suites designed to meet diverse needs and tastes. Our spacious and inviting 

accommodations await and welcome the personal touches and cherished collectibles 

that truly make a house a home. Our residents enjoy the outdoors in our beautifully 

appointed courtyards. All the best in life in the company of good friends, the indulgence 

of gracious amenities, and the security of caring, personalized services await you at 

Arbor House. We invite you to become a part of our special residence dedicated to 

providing you with the best in life. 

@ Arbor House Assisted Living 


